
 

MINUTES 

NEW DURHAM ZONING BOARD OF 

ADJUSTMENT 
 

JUNE 6, 2012 
  
The Zoning Board was scheduled to hear a request from Joe and Cheryl Mullen for a 
variance  to Article XVII.F.2.c to allow construction of a new house that uses 19+% 
of lot, instead of 15% allowed.  The site is  on property located on 288 South Shore 
Road, (Tax Map 113, Lot 009).  The request was withdrawn on June 1, 2012 so no 
meeting was held. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
David Allen 
Land Use Administrative Assistant 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


